
 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) 
Procurement Department 

 

ADVERTISEMENT – INVITATION FOR BID 

 

INVITATION FOR BID - IFB #549 FY 2022 BULK APPLIANCES 

 

The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) is hereby inviting prospective vendors who have an interest 

or are known to do business relevant to the IFB. Detailed information may be obtained from 

Lorencita Salabye, Procurement Specialist, lsalabye@hooghan.org via email and requesting for 

Advertisement IFB #549 FY 2022 Bulk Appliances. The Owner will receive Sealed Bids on April 

19, 2022 at 2:30 PM MDST via email. Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud immediately 

after the specified closing time.  The NHA will not be accepting in-person or post office/courier 

submissions from Vendors on any solicitation responses effective, March 16, 2020, due to the 

COVID-19 for everyone’s safety/health and to minimize the spread of the virus. This invitation is 

not restricted to Navajo organizations and Navajo owned economic enterprises pursuant to 24 CFR 

1000.48 (a) (2) of NAHASDA. 
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